To
Editor-in-Chief
European Journal of Case Reports in Internal Medicine
 
         
Dear Editor in Chief,
 
we are submitting a case report with the literature review titled: “An unusual complication of transthoracic lung biopsy.”, which we are pleased to submit to European Journal of Case Reports in Internal Medicine.
The case report, supported by diagnostic imaging, shows an unusual presentation of the Chilaiditi syndrome which was never presented before in the literature.
Further, the review of the literature is very comprehensive and focused on clinical findings useful in identifying the syndrome .
We hope the manuscript is suitable for publication in your Journal.
All the authors (Dr. Simone Lucia, Dr. Daniele Gemma, Prof. Filippo Rossi Fanelli and Prof. Maurizio Muscaritoli) have contributed to this work and have read and approved the content of the manuscript.
The manuscript has not been previously published and is not being concurrently submitted elsewhere.
We look forward to receiving the comments of the Editorial Board. 
Meanwhile we remain,

Sincerely Yours
 
(On behalf of all authors)
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